
 

 

 
 
 
 

News Release 
 
 
 

Condolences to Family of Constable Douglas Scott 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (November 6, 2007) – On behalf of Nunavummiut, Premier Paul Okalik 
extends his sincere sympathies to the family, friends and colleagues of RCMP Constable 
Douglas Scott. 
 
“The tragic death this morning of Constable Douglas Scott has deeply saddened me and I extend 
my deepest sympathies to his family, friends and the officers who served with him,” said Premier 
Okalik. “We have lost a kind and heroic young man. My thoughts and prayers are with you.” 
 
Early morning November 6, 2007 Constable Scott was shot and killed in the line of duty in 
Kimmirut, Nunavut.  
 
“I appreciate the continued selfless efforts of the members of the Royal Canadian Mounted 
Police in keeping our communities secure and safe. In times like these, we are reminded of their 
bravery and commitment to us and all Canadians.” 
 
 

-30- 
 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Karen Kabloona 
Press Secretary, Office of the Premier 
Government of Nunavut 
(867) 975-5059 
 

 

 
ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, 

www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 

Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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